
From: Trevor & Rae

Sent: Monday, 16 January 2012 12:04 PM 
To: Meaghan Carrick 

Subject: Re: Strata Title Insurance Inquiry 

 

To Meghan    Re the submission with concerns about the insurance increase....We cannot 
accept  an increase of three times the amount and have to pass it onto our tenants.  We 
need some sort of inquiry into this problem.  Thanking you Rae and Trevor Mitchell   
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